nationalgrid

We are upgrading infrastructure
to provide better service to
your community.

Queens | December 2024

We would like to inform you of upcoming work in your

, Quick project facts:
neighborhood.

What: Test hole activities
Where: The vicinity of 130" Place at 155" Avenue
When: December 2024

Hours: On 155" Avenue from 130t Street to 130t
Place, Monday to Friday 9 a.m. — 4 p.m.

Project details:

In order to allow for significant upgrades to airport
infrastructure, National Grid will be relocating approximately
500’ section of our existing utility.

Starting in December, the project will begin excavating test
holes to locate all other below ground utilities, more
information about test holes are on the backside of this
letter. The project anticipates 8 test holes in the vicinity of
130t Place at 155" Avenue.

On 130" Place from Bend to Bergen Road, Monday to
Friday 9 a.m. — 4 p.m.

On 130t Place from the Airtrain to 155" Avenue,

Monday to Friday 9 a.m. —4 p.m.
Please note, there will be no interruption to service for y y P

our customers. Due to the complexities of outdoor construction, schedule subject to

change.

Please note: Every National Grid employee carries a
photo ID card, and any contractor doing work for us is
also required to carry ID.

What you may expect during construction:

+  Excavation of the roadway, installation of new
infrastructure, temporary restoration of the roadway,
testing of the new infrastructure, and final restoration of
the roadway.

» Traffic pattern changes. There will be changes to traffic
patterns during work hours, and a flagger will be onsite

Questions?

Ry 516-240-0956

to assist as necessary. Please be aware of construction

traffic signs and cones.

* Please note that after temporary restoration, the
road surface may be rough.

»  For your safety, please do not enter work zones and
be mindful of work zones during and after
construction.

» If you have questions or concerns, please call or
email our team.

Smell Gas. Act Fast.

We respond to gas emergencies 24 hours

a day. If you smell gas, act fast and call 911
or our gas emergency line at 1-800-490-0045.

@] Box.Queens@nationalgrid.com

This is an important notice. Please have it translated.

Este es un aviso importante. Por favor, hagalo traducir.

Este é um aviso importante. Quiera manda-lo traduzir.

Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement.

Questa e un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla.
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Dies ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie es Ubersetzen.
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Das ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie ihn Ubersetzen.
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